
 

October 2018 

Tapestry 
We still have some families who haven’t activated their Tapestry 
accounts (online journal).  If you need assistance  with this 
please contact the office. 
Family Photo 
Thank you to our families who have sent family photos for our 
tree, for those that haven't, please continue to  send in photos 
next week (standard 6”x 4” size will be fine).  
Lunchboxes 
Please can we remind parents  to label their child’s lunchboxes, 
this is a safeguarding issue as many children suffer from allergies. 

Dates for Diary 
 
 
8th October 
AGM 7.30 pm at Pippin Pre-School 
 
22nd-26th October 
Half Tem 
 
29th October 
Inset day, Pre-School closed 
 
12th November 
Parent consultations (full details to follow) 
 
19th December 
Break up for Christmas 
 

 
 
 

                  Co-op Fundraising   
Until the end of November we are a    
chosen good cause for the Co-op, please 
continue to swipe your membership card 
at the till point. 

 
  
 

Committee Events 
We wish to thank everyone who attended our Quiz last 
weekend, we raised £390.  Monies raised will be used to 
purchase Christmas gifts for the children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday  to Joshua and Jenson who 
celebrate their birthday next week.                    
 

Issue 5 

30 hour funding 
Parents are responsible for renewing their 
funding codes every three months when      
instructed by HMRC.  In addition Parent   
Declarations needs to be signed termly too.  

Resources 
We continue to source any old buttons, birthday cards, 
ribbon, bottle tops, toilet roll tubes and conkers for forth-
coming  activities.   We are also in need of nickers and 
socks for our changing station.  Thank you. 

Superhero of the week 
Big congratulations to Matthew and 
Harper who have been  chosen as our 
Superheroes this week. 

School Admissions 
Parents of Superstar children need to apply for their 
school, places by 15th January 2019, please visit: 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/school/admission 

Headlice We have had a reported case of head-
lice this week, please can parents check their 
child’s hair and treat if necessary.  Thank you 
 


